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An unscheduled water outage will take place starting at 2 pm on Sept. 16, and will last until 8
pm that night. 

  

City of Gallup water customers in the 2700 block of Radosevich will be affected. 

  

Customers in the surrounding areas may experience low water pressure. 

  

The Water Department will be making repairs to a waterline break in the area and will need to
shut off the water in order to do their work safely. 

  

 For any questions please call Utility Dispatch at (505) 863-1200. 

  

  

 1 / 2



Unscheduled water outage Sept. 16 

Written by Staff Reports 
Friday, 16 September 2022 14:53

  

 2 / 2


